
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

April 30, 2024 

Subject: Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Community Meeting 

Dear Resident/Homeowner, 

As part of DeKalb County’s $2.4 billion capital improvement program, the Department 
of Watershed Management (DWM) will be improving the capacity and service of the 
Watershed systems serving your community.  

This letter serves as formal notification that a community meeting about the 
Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project will take place: 
 

                  Thursday, May 2, 2024 
                    at 6:30 p.m. 

https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/89476501857 

 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Woodacres Water Main 
Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information 
line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb 
County’s watershed system.  
 

 

              770.621.7200 (o) 

              770.621.7271 (f) 

      DeKalbCountyga.gov 

 Watershed Management 

 1580 Roadhaven Drive 

Stone Mountain, GA 30083 

                      David E. Hayes, Director 

    

  

Chief Executive Officer 
Michael Thurmond 

 
Board of 

Commissioners 

District 1 
Robert Patrick 

District 2 
Michelle Long Spears 

District 3 
Vacant 

District 4 
Stephen Bradshaw 

District 5 
Mereda Davis Johnson 

District 6 
Edward “Ted” Terry 

District 7 
Vacant 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdekalbcountyga.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89476501857&data=05%7C02%7Castreeter%40dekalbcountyga.gov%7C8f6a8fdf46964cce195008dc689ef881%7C292d5527abff45ffbc92b1db1037607b%7C1%7C0%7C638500279172413608%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jkb3MwCT5TsUl3NJ7y4mnjv8zyJvz8bT7FOugfSecrk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov

